INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDEN!

Skelly Oil Company

SUBJECT

Mr., F. J. Vesely

01l Conservation Commissioner

Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Notice of intention to shoot this well should have been
turned in to you on November 6th but due to an oversight
on our part this slioped by us. We regret this very much.
As yet we have been unable to take a true completion test
on this well due to the fact that several days were spent
cleaning out after shooting and the Shell Pipe Line is now
lowering thelr gathering system on our Sims Lease, The
Shell Pipe Line will: have this completed in the next few
days and then we will take a test of this well, As soon
ags thls 1s done we will send in to you the result of shoot-
ing this well,

very truly yours



